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Open enrollment periods for tax subsidies for health insurance through the 
Federally Facilitated Marketplace (FFM) 
 

• October 1, 2013 to March 31, 2014 
• November 15, 2014 to February 15, 2015 

 
Applications for Medicaid are accepted and processed year round 
 
Applications for one Insurance Affordability Program (IAP) are applications for the 
other Insurance Affordability Programs 

• Tax subsidies 
• Medicaid 
• Children’s Health Insurance Program 

 
Applications are routed electronically between IAPs and are called Account 
Transfers 
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Account transfers from the FFM in the first open enrollment period were delayed 
due to system issues and did not begin arriving in Florida until February 2014, 
causing an influx of over 113,000 new and backlogged referrals in March, about 
36,000 in April and 14,000 in May  
 
Outside of the open enrollment period (from June through October), Florida 
received about 5,000 Account Transfers needing a Medicaid eligibility decision per 
month 
 
Account transfers from the FFM during the current open enrollment period are 
occurring daily.  About 19,000 were received in November 2014 and 42,000 in 
December 
 
Data on the disposition of these transfers is pending 


